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I am proud to share that my daughter Brooke recently graduated and has begun her career as a Speech
Pathologist in Buffalo. On June 30th I held a graduation party for her at the Brookville Mansion.  I looked
for a space that could accommodate the 50 friends and family members who we invited to celebrate
with us and decided to rent the mansion for the
afternoon. The Ballroom, Dining Room, and Patio
were beautifully set up and the Ballroom was air
conditioned, which was important since that
Saturday was extremely hot and humid.  The party
went off without a hitch, thanks to Patricia Gill-
Fisher and Markiah Addison who organized and
managed the entire event.  Their attention to
detail allowed me to sit back and enjoy the
company and the food in a unique and relaxed
setting.  Thank you very much ladies!

Brooke was thrilled with her much deserved
celebration and the guests were very impressed
with the setting.  I would highly recommend
employees renting the space for parties.  The

room and
grounds are
amazing and my
family had fun
exploring.  I've
attached a few
pictures of my
beautiful (and smart!) daughter, Brooke, and of the best new event
space in Brookville.

For more information about renting the space please contact Patricia
Gill Fisher at 516-626-1075 X1166.

Submitted by Chris O'Connor


